
Consignment Sale 

Friday, August 6, 2021   

6:00pm – 8:00pm 

 

CASH ONLY SALE 

 

What we need from you, the consignor: $5 Overall Consignment Fee due at drop-off  -- For 

each item, you will write on a small piece of paper your consignor number and the price 

you are asking for the item and will pin this slip of paper to the item.   There will be uniform 

items there as well that have been donated to the school and those items will have set prices that 

will be standard for each type of item.  (If you are having trouble coming up with prices for your 

items and want to know those prices assigned in prior years to donated items, please see list 

below).  You may want to adjust up or down depending on what shape your items are in, as not 

all the donated items may be in as good of shape as the items you might have).  Please let us 

know if you would like any of your items back that do not sell or would like to donate them 

to the school (the nurses often lend uniforms to students if they ruin their uniform during the 

school day).  We are also requesting a phone number from each consignor to contact you 

with any questions. 
 

Drop-off:  You can drop off these items during the designated drop-off time of Thursday, 

August 5th from 6-7:30pm (in the school connector - location for drop-off could possibly 

change.  You will be notified, if it changes).  

                   Please do not forget $5 Consignment Fee (Cash or Check) due at drop-off.   

 

Sale date: The actual consignment sale will take place the following evening on Friday, August 

6th from 6-8pm (in school connector).  All items will be set up on tables and grouped together by 

item type and size. 

 

Pick-up:  After the sale, your items sold will be tallied, and your items that did not sell will be 

gathered.  Sister Rita said you will be able to pick up your payment and items that did not sell in 

the school office the following week.   
 


